
 

6th September 

HSPTA Newsletter 

Welcome back! 

With a new school year, we bring you a new weekly newsletter. 

We have all enjoyed the summer break but are already in the process of event planning for this year…  

Before the holidays we asked you all to complete a survey to determine which events you wanted to keep. We 

are currently looking at these results and are planning to share the outcome over the next few weeks.  

We hope your children are settling back into school life this week. 

 

 

 

  

AGM 
Annual general meeting to report the 
years performance. 

8th Oct 2024 

Spooks and Sparks 
An evening of fireworks and spooky 
dress up. 

7th Nov 2024 

  

  

  

  

 

Contact Details 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/hspta 

info.hspta@gmail.com 

Fund Raising 2024/25 

£0 

Upcoming Events 

Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of its 

customers shopping to a primary school of their 

choice – every time they shop.  

1) Download the ASDA reward app 

2) opt into the cashpot for schools’ 

campaign and select your chosen school. 
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